
 

 

 

 

July 5, 2017 

 

Honorable Board Members and Superintendent Michelle King 

Los Angeles Unified School District 

Board of Education 

333 S. Beaudry Ave., Floor 24 

Los Angeles, CA 90017 

 

Dear Honorable Board Members and Superintendent King: 

 

On behalf of the Los Angeles Advocacy Council (LAAC) and the Los Angeles charter 

community, we are writing to express our support for Resolution 001-16/17 “Los Angeles 

Unified Learning, Leading, and Succeeding for Students”.  
 

As members of the Los Angeles education community, we share a common goal to transform our 

public school system so that every student has access to a high-quality public school.  

 

We are united in supporting the spirit of this resolution: ensuring every student, including 

English Language Learners, Special Education students, foster youth and low-income students 

graduates with the skills to succeed in college and life. We are encouraged by the resolution’s 

focus on improving academic outcomes, increasing parental engagement, and stabilizing the 

District’s fiscal state by implementing recommendations from the Independent Financial Review 

Panel.  

 

We congratulate the board on its swearing-in and look forward to working collaboratively to 

deliver on the promise of this resolution by putting kids first. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Emilio Pack 

CEO, STEM Prep Schools 

Chair, Los Angeles Advocacy Council 

Cristina de Jesus 

CEO, Green Dot Public Schools 

Vice-Chair, Los Angeles Advocacy Council 

 

Our mission is to transform the public school system so that all district 

and charter students have access to high-quality public schools.  


